
 
Teachers’ Day 
 
South Norfolk Council Countryside and Heritage Team would like to invite you and/or 
members of staff to a “Meet the Countryside Rangers Day” to be held on Wednesday 
October 24th at Dunston Common, 10.00-12.00am. 
 
The aim of the day is to demonstrate the range of activities that we can offer your school, 
either in a classroom setting, site visit or a more informal, after-school club environment. 
 
We currently work with many schools within the district and are keen to extend our work 
to other interested schools. The South Norfolk Countryside Rangers have a wide 
knowledge and experience of the countryside and larger environmental issues. We are 
happy to tailor activities to meet your requirements. We also have experience in 
designing, building or renovating school nature areas, ponds and outdoor classrooms. 
 
We manage twelve countryside sites across the district; these include commons, 
woodlands and wetlands, all of which are available for group visits.  We are also 
currently building a stock of equipment and resources to be used by schools, with 
assistance from us. Our Head Ranger is also a Level 2 qualified British Sign Language 
signer. 
 
Please feel free to join us to see the work we do and to discuss your requirements. 
 
If you would like to attend, please contact me either by phone on 01508 533684 or by 
email – shammond@s-norfolk.gov.ukT  
 
Thanks for your time, Steve Hammond (Head Countryside Ranger) 
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Outdoor classroom/quiet area built at 
Rockland St Mary School 

Getting ready for a minibeast hunt! 

Rangers explaining pond 
dipping 

River study at Rainsthorpe Hall 


